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Comments: Thank you for allowing the public to discuss this topic. As a lifelong Alaska resident and recreation

enthusiast I value my access to many areas in the state both summer and winter alike. I believe motorized

access is a great freedom that is to be available for all residents and visitors alike to experience this great state

as they see fit. I support the most access as possible to these areas ,one to continue the freedom to explore and

recreate responsibly and two, to increases users of these trails and parks that will generate more revenue Via

parking, fees, registration etc. a responsible plan with continued if not more access is the best way forward.

Thank you for your time 

 

-Joseph Higgins


